
 

 

May 29, 2020 

Dear Families,  

As we look ahead to the expansion of in-class instruction next week, I’m writing to share some information with you 
about our planning and what you can expect. As a district, we have done a great deal to prepare for a gradual return 
to school in a coordinated manner, and to adhere to the strict guidelines and requirements outlined by the 
Provincial Health Officer, Ministries of Health and Education, the BC Centre for Disease Control, the Fraser Health 
Authority and WorkSafe BC. You can learn more about our restart plan, and see sample schedules for students in 
Kindergarten to Grade 12, on our website here. 

There is no doubt that our schools will look and feel different on June 1. We will see fewer students, with smaller 
classes in rooms configured to reduce 
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